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application priority deadline to April 15, 2024. This extension is in response to the technical challenges 
related to completion of the FAFSA. 

Contact Information  

If you have any questions concerning the FAFSA updates please contact the Counseling Advising and 
Student Supports team by sending an email to CASSTeam@tea.texas.gov. 
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